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SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

General Manager

DATE: November 27, 2024

FROM:

SUBJECT: Not One More Girl Initiative Update

At the BART Board meeting on December 5, 2024, BART and staff from the Alliance for Girls
will provide an informational update on the Not One More Initiative to combat sexual
harassment and gender-based violence on transit.

The update will focus on the following:





BART’s efforts to address sexual harassment and rider safety.

Results of the BART Street Harassment Survey required by SB 434 and developed by the
Mineta Transportation Institute because of SB 1161.

 BART’s Youth-Informed Radical Visions of Safety Evaluation Framework Report
developed by the Alliance for Girls in partnership with BART.

 Recommended Next Steps.
Attached is a presentation summarizing survey data, outreach efforts, and recommendations from
the Alliance for Girls, as well BART’s Youth Informed Radical Visions of Safety Evaluation
Framework Report developed by the Alliance for Girls for BART.

If you have any questions, please contact Alica Trost, Chief Communications Officer at (510)
464-6151.

__________________________
Robert M. Powers

Cc: Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff


